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June 02, 2005

Ms. Beth O’Donnell, Executive Director
KY Public Service Commission

P.O. Box 615

211 Sower Boulevard

Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615

RE: PSC CASE NO 2005-0004
Proposed Adjustment of the Wholesale Water Service Rates of the City of
Greensburg, Kentucky to Green-Taylor Water District.

Ms. O’Donnell,

This is to provide notice that the City of Greensburg hereby requests the withdrawal of its
tariff filing for a wholesale water rate adjustment to Green-Taylor Water District (PSC
Case No. 2005-0004).

In its preparation of documents for the PSC, the City has concluded that the proposed
wholesale rate to Green-Taylor Water District (GTWD) should be updated for current
costs, adjustments and the addition of omitted costs. It is the City’s intent at this time to
review its cost of service to GTWD and resubmit an adjusted wholesale rate, if one is
needed.

The City requests notification from the PSC confirming this tariff withdrawal.

Please call me at my office if further information is needed.
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(,jégrg C. Cheatham, 11, Mayor
City of Greensburg, Kentucky

MAYOR GEORGE "LISLE" CHEATHAM, Il
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